
 

SHANTINIKETAN INDIAN SCHOOL, DOHA-QATAR 

           Circular No. :  30/Stu.Cir/2015-16                                       Date : 04.10.2015 

CIRCULAR FOR CLASSES K.G-I TO XII (CBSE-i) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Shantiniketan Indian School. 

We would like to inform you that the transportation fees for your ward have been increased 
from QAR. 2370/- to QAR. 2494/- with effect from April 2015 based on Supreme Education 

Council’s notification. 

If you need any further clarification, please feel free to contact our Public Relations officer 
through e-mail pr@sisqatar.info giving the details.  

Let us work together to make SIS a better school for our children to enjoy learning.  

Thanking you. 

Warm regards 

 
 

Principal 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
I have received circular No. 30/Stu.Cir/2015-16, dated. 04.10.2015 

Name of the student :……………………….  Class & Div :……     Signature & Name of the Parent ………………………… 
 
 
 
 

  
http://www.sisqatar.info 

(Parents are requested to send back acknowledgement slip duly signed to the class teacher) 
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